
SUMMER WORKSHOP ON ENERGY 
EDUCATION FOR TEACHERS  (SWEET)

SAVE THE DATE: JUNE 17-18, 20 24
Do you teach High School Science and/or STEM?
Are you looking for a SWEET professional development opportunity?

Join us as scientists from Colorado School of Mines (Mines) and the National Renewable 
Energy Lab (NREL), alongside Colorado STEM educators, come together for two full days 
at the next Summer Workshop on Energy Education for Teachers (SWEET), brought to 
you by Mines/NREL Nexus.   

Experience the latest technology, collaborative activities and customized instruction, 
and bring knowledge and tools to your students, while earning continuing education 
credits through the Colorado School of Mines Teacher Enhancement Program. Gain 
skills to help educate the next generation, who will work on the world's most pressing 
energy & materials science challenges. SWEET is a free, in-person workshop held on 
the campus of Colorado School of Mines. Space is limited!  Register via an email 
request to nexus@m ines.edu .

https://nexus.mines.edu/
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